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December 16, 2011

Marko Ribich

Golden State Construction
1270 Avenida Miguel
Encinitas, California 92024

Dear Marko,

Please accept our deepest appreciation for the outstanding job you did on the two
restrooms at Casitas Del Sol Mobile Home Park. Our every wish or whim was expertly
completed and even surpassed our expectations.

We know very well that dealing with a business consisting of 300 “senior citizens” is not
an easy task. You were responsive, patient, pleasant, knowledgeable of state laws and
regulations, and paid close attention to all aspects during the construction process. Your
workers were very professional, and all work was performed in a timely manner well
above and beyond our specifications.

Your improvements (such as the two beautiful mirrors) made the completed project even
more beautiful than we had anticipated.

Again, thank you so much for providing our park with two new beautiful restrooms
which have received many, many compliments from our residents. It was our extreme

pleasure working with you.

Sincerely,

Dorothy Champagne, Director
Chairman, Remodel Committee
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